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Hunna Hunna
1010 Umpty Umpt Lane
Anywhere, USA 12345

Dear Hunna Hunna:

Greetings!  A significant amount of time has passed since you put your home on the market.  You may have made your initial decision to sell your home on your own in order to avoid paying a commission fee.  According to national statistics, 52% of For Sale by Owners cite this primary reason for their decision to sell their property on their own.

I have enclosed some information about keeping your home secure during the sales process.  Although crime is not a huge concern in our market, it is always a good idea to be aware of potential dangers.

If, in the future, you get frustrated with selling your home on your own, please consider using our firm for professional assistance.  Having helped more than 1,000 other families reach their real estate goals, I am confident that we could achieve a successful sale.  In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to call with any questions.  I would be happy assist you with no obligations.

Sincerely Yours,
D
Darryl Davis
Your Real Estate Specialist

